Public Administration Committee

From:

Russell Lewsey

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 1:23 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Support to allow hunting on Public Lands.

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I have for many years I have hunted on behalf of the Farmers, Station Owners and for government bodies such as the Old D.E.C on private, public and Crown land removing Feral animals from our countryside.

We are not asking for an "open to all" system rather a carefully controlled system similar to those used in other states on public owned land. The revenue stream for local entities and government is considerable.

Sincerely,

Russell Lewsey